Dear Colleagues

I wish to draw your attention to three items.

1.  A number of resolutions have been received for discussion at the General Assembly of the Centennial Congress of MWIA being held in New York City July 25-28, 2019.

To give you time to give due consideration to these resolutions in preparation for the discussion at the General Assembly, the resolutions are being circulated one month ahead of the congress.  If you have comments you wish the MWIA executive and Resolutions Committee to see, please feel free to email secretariat@mwia.net, but the intent is not to solicit comments beforehand but to allow you time to prepare for the General Assembly discussion.

Please be reminded that as outlined in the template for resolutions document, “All resolutions must be submitted at least 6 months before a Congress otherwise they will be carried over to the next Congress.”
2.  Statues and Bylaws were circulated in the fall for input by members.  There is one request for a wording change to Statute 5a by the Taiwan Medical Women's Association, as attached.

3.  MWIA has six new national associations asking for membership in MWIA.  The executive felt that new associations should sign a membership agreement.  The Taiwan Medical Women's Association has asked for an additional item to be added, as attached.

I look forward to seeing so many MWIA colleagues shortly in New York.  Safe travels.

Shelley Ross MD

Secretary General
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